Dorridge Surgery PPG
Minutes of  meeting held on Monday 9th January 2017 at 7.00pm   at the surgery

1. Apologies
Gerald, Don

2. Minutes of last meeting and matters arising
The minutes of the last meeting had been circulated by email and were taken as read.

There were no matters arising

3. Chairman’s report

· Winter Warm Lunchtime presentation?

Ian asked whether Amanda could arrange another lunchtime presentation for the patients about Keeping warm in Winter or about Diabetes. 

· Care Navigators, current position? Include in PRG newsletter.

As part of a 6 month pilot study all the practices in Solihull have access to a Care Navigator who can help patients with advice about all the services and allowances that can make life easier for people who are struggling.  Patients have to have a referral from a doctor in order to access the service.  Dorridge’s care navigator is available at the surgery on Thursdays and Fridays.  

·  Update on PRG and reaction to newsletters.

There are now 148 members of the reference group.

No one has responded to the questions Ian has added to the newsletters but one patient did email him to thank him for the information about the new doctors

Ian may try to set up a Whatsapp group for members of the PRG who are willing to give him their mobile numbers

4. Solihull PPG Network

· The next Network meeting is on 26th January at 11.00 am at West Warwick Sports Club and Dr Patrick Brooke from Solihull CCG will be talking about the implications of the planned merger with the 2 Birmingham CCG’s.  The Network exec is hoping for a big representation from PPGs . Val and Ian will be going but  Katie and Margaret said they would also try to attend.  Val will circulate the agenda when she receives it. Ian may put a reference to the fact that there would be space for a couple more attendees from Dorridge PRG in the next newsletter.

5. Surgery News.
Amanda explained that despite the clinical software provided to the surgery giving the option for patients to request access to their records on line Dorridge’s policy was to ask the patients to come to the surgery with photo ID.  Unfortunately it was impossible to delete the link but Amanda had put an explanation on line to try to stop patients using it.  Ian will mention this in a newsletter

Ian will also mention the leaflets for ‘the minor eye conditions service’ and ‘self-referral to physio’  in a newsletter

6. AOB
We have been sent the renewal notice for our membership of NAPP (the National association of Patient Participation groups) but we will not be able to renew this.

7. Dates of next meetings.   
Monday 13th February, Tuesday 14th Ma
